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Dempsey, Matthew

From: Baxter, Nick

Sent: 05 January 2017 14:28

To: Dempsey, Matthew

Subject: Phone box applications

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Matt – I’d like to know more about these phone box applications. Do you want to contact 
them, or shall I? 
 

1) It’s not explicit that the “telephone” panes in the dome will remain after the full strip-down. 
The originals need to be left. How will they be illuminated? Hopefully, by the existing lamp 
in the dome.  

 
2) How will the business advertise itself? Will there be stickers in the windows, etc? We will 

need control of this.  
 

3) We need details of the suspended ceiling. How will it be fixed and to what? 
 

4) Some phone boxes have a red cylinder at the base concealing cables. What will happen to 
this? 
 

5) We’ll need sample glass; it needs to be identical to normal phone box glass. In the 
drawings it seems tinted.   

 
Nick Baxter MSc, BA hons 
Senior Heritage and Conservation Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   020 7974 3442 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  

5 Pancras Square 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 

   
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a 
planning application.  You can still find out about planning applications: 

•         on new improved posters on lamp posts  

•         by signing up to planning e-alerts 

•         in the planning section of the Camden Account  

•         through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High  
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You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new 
planning applications, decisions and appeals. 
  


